
From: Kendall Kilgore [mailto:2BNArkansas@cox.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 2:00 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: NOT on the Buffalo! 

 
To Whom it should concern, 
 
I think the subject of my email says it all.  However, I will say that allowing hog farming anywhere near 
such a pristine area is a travesty. The cleanest River in the country will be no more....or at least the clean 
part won't be anyway.  My Mother and Father both grew up on the River and it would be a crying shame 
to see it ruined in such a way.  You can move the hogs but, you can't move the river. 
 
Kendall Kilgore 
Lavaca, AR. 
479-926-7778 
 


